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Welcome to Fiscal Year 24

J U L Y  2 0 2 3

Welcome Classified Professionals to July's

edition of our Classified Senate Newsletter. This

past year brought many changes, some more

exciting than others, but we made it through

another year. We would like to thank everyone

that attended the Classified Senate Retreat. We

hope you enjoyed your time and learned a  thing

or two. During our retreat, we took some time to

acknowledge our outgoing board. Amparo

Medina served as President for Classified

Senate and worked tirelessly to amplify our

voices and make sure we were included in the

decision-making process across campus. She

will serve our senate as Past President and

assist our new President as he takes on his new

role. Amanda Burwick, who served as our

Director of Fundraising, has recently been

promoted to Grant Director for Proyecto

Puentes. From the rest of the board, we thank

you both for your dedication to Classified. 

With that being said, we would like to welcome

our Classified Board:

SERGIO ARANA,
PRESIDENT

MARCOS RODRIGUEZ,
DIRECTOR OF
FUNDRAISING

NORMA MARTINEZ,
DIRECTOR OF
ADVOCACY

W E L C O M E  O U R  N E W  C L A S S I F I E D

S E N A T E  B O A R D  M E M B E R S



One of the requests made for our retreat was to

bring in basic needs items in exchange for your

lunch ticket. We received many donations and

would like to thank you for your help. We received

a thank you note from Rosa Reyes Orduna that I

would like to share below:

"I would like to express my sincerest gratitude for

your generous and thoughtful support of our

students. It’s been great to have different

options/varieties available —supporting their

body integrity & autonomy. Items provided have

been continuously distributed since received and

students have expressed gratefulness. Your

donations made an immediate positive impact

and continue to do so!"

Basic Needs Update

WELCOME
Lastly, we would like to welcome our newest Classified Professionals:

   Melanie Gomez, Student Health Center Assistant I

   Eduardo Cachu, Plumber

   Susana Delgadillo, Library Assistant (Bilingual)

   Diana Rodriguez, Bursar (congratulations to Diana who was recently promoted)

If you would like to add anything to next month's Newsletter, please submit through the link below:

Classified Senate Newsletter

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=a4qLu5knNE-_koX4GbwAby_nAD_hrpFAsdoWDUiZZhxUQVc0NzhPS1k4MlJUMktHOFZWQUNaTlJESiQlQCN0PWcu

